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November 27, 2017 

 

 

Dear Families: 

 

The reason you are receiving this letter is our records indicate you have a student attending our school 

who is currently identified as an English Learner.  This means they have taken the California English 

Language Development Test (CELDT) and have not been reclassified as English Fluent Proficient.   

 

Each year the school must create an English Language Advisory Committee (ELAC), which advises 

the school and School Site Council on the School Site Plan as it relates to English Language Learners.  

There must also be a site elected representative who serves as the school liaison for the District English 

Language Advisory Committee (DELAC).  Therefore, on the back of this letter you will find the ballot 

form where you will vote for one person to be our ELAC President, who in turn will also be our site 

representative to DELAC.  Please make sure you vote for one person.   

 

Also, included on the ballot form is a brief survey regarding ELAC meeting times and what activities 

or information you would like to see from our Catheryn Gates ELAC for the remainder of the school 

year. This, along with the ballot information, is anonymous, however if you have any questions or need 

any follow up information, please feel free to complete the contact information at the bottom of the 

page and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you again for your valuable participation in this election and survey.  We appreciate your time 

and your feedback!  Once completed, please return to your child’s teacher no later than Friday, 

December 8, 2017. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mary Patrick 

Principal  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Catheryn Gates 

ELEMENTARY School 

Home of the Explorers 



1051 Trehowell Drive, Roseville CA, 95678 

(916)771-1780 

English Language Advisory Committee (ELAC) Ballot 

2017-2018 School Year 
 

Please check one box only.  The elected person will be the President/Chair of the Catheryn Gates 

ELAC and will be the site representative to our District ELAC. 

 

 

Mohan Chander – Parent  

 

 

Write In Nomination: ________________________________________  

 

Survey 

Please complete the following information as we collect data to determine ELAC meeting times and 

activities to plan.   

 

1.  If you were going to attend an ELAC meeting, please indicate what times and days of the week 

work best for your schedule.   

Time(s) of Day:___________________________________________________________ 

 

Day(s) of the Week: _______________________________________________________ 

 

2.  If our ELAC were to provide information for parents either at an ELAC meeting or another venue, 

what are some topics you would be interested in?  Please circle as many as you like and if you are 

interested in something not listed, feel free to write it in. 

 

Attendance  Educational Games/Programs  CELDT Information  ELA Curriculum    

 

Bullying   Reclassification Process                     Common Core Standards CAASPP Testing 

 

School Plan  Visit from Middle School Counselor   Math Homework 

 

How do I help my student with homework? What resources are available to help my student achieve?

  

 

Other: __________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please complete the following information only if you would like direct contact.   

 

Name: __________________________________Contact Number: _________________ 

 

I would like more information on: 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

I have a question about: 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 


